

March 2, 2023

The Honorable Robert Aderholt
Chair
Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services,
Education, and Related Agencies
Committee on Appropriations
United States House of Representatives
266 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Aderholt:

The Health Professions and Nursing Education Coalition (HPNEC) respectfully requests an opportunity to testify at the subcommittee's March 23, 2023, public witness hearing on the FY 2024 appropriations.

HPNEC is an alliance of over 93 national organizations representing a variety of schools, programs, health professionals, and students dedicated to training the health care workforce. Together they advocate for funding and increased support for the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) Title VII and VIII programs.

Thank you for your consideration this request.

Sincerely,

Matthew Shick Executive Director mshick@aamc.org